
Hello Parent Association members of the Houston area,

Parent Programs is currently planning an event in your area, and are working
towards creating a Regional Parent Club for the Houston region. In order to do so,
we need your help!

Below is a link to a brief survey. Please fill the survey out to the best of your ability
in order to help us with creating a successful program for you.

https://unt.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8oeVH1dhw6R7DGl

If you have questions, we can be reached at parents@unt.edu or by phone at 940-
565-4198.

We hope to see you soon!

Sincerely,

UNT Parent Association

University of North Texas | 1155 Union Circle, Denton, TX 76203-5017 
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